
 

 

 

 

CIPF AND MFDA IPC EXPRESS SUPPORT FOR CSA INITIATIVE 

August 3, 2021 

 

 

CIPF and the MFDA IPC welcome the recently announced CSA initiative to establish a new 

single, enhanced SRO (New SRO). This initiative will also consolidate CIPF and the MFDA IPC 

into a single investor protection fund (New IPF), which will continue to be independent from 

the New SRO.  

 

Both organizations support the New SRO initiative and its focus on investor protection. 

 

CIPF and the MFDA IPC look forward to continuing their collaborative working relationship in 

this CSA-led initiative during the transition to the New IPF. 

  

For further information, please contact:  

CIPF 

Rozanne Reszel 

President & CEO, CIPF  

Tel: 416-643-7105 

E-mail: rreszel@cipf.ca  

Ilana Singer 

Vice-President & Corporate Secretary, CIPF  

Tel: 416-643-7120 

E-mail: isinger@cipf.ca   

MFDA IPC 

 

Odarka Decyk 

President, MFDA IPC 

Tel : 416-943-4606 

E-mail: odecyk@ipc.mfda.ca  
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